I would like to emphasise that there have been no representations from neighbours
and Harrietsham Parish Council has expressed a view that it wishes to see the
application approved.

I do hope that the Committee will consider the above comments and look favourably
on this application.

Yours sincerely,
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Cllr David Marshall




